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     I thank all members of the University Staff Senate for having the confidence to allow me to serve as your Staff Senate President; I will work hard to continue the professional achievements of my predecessors.        I think it is important that we routinely review our mission. I believe we are charged to:       1. Support governance by participation in the University Governance Council (UGC) as full partners with the �)�D�F�X�O�W�\���6�H�Q�D�W�H���D�Q�G���6�W�X�G�H�Q�W���6�H�Q�D�W�H���L�Q���G�H�Y�H�O�R�S�L�Q�J���X�Q�L�Y�H�U�V�L�W�\���Z�L�G�H���S�R�O�L�F�\���U�H�F�R�P�P�H�Q�G�D�W�L�R�Q�V���W�R���W�K�H���3�U�H�V�L�G�H�Q�W�·�V�� Cabinet.      2. Support the Human Resources Department in developing policy recommendations for issues that affect all University Staff.       3. Support our constituencies by listening to the concerns of staff and helping to find solutions to issues.        



 

 

 





 

 

The Staff Senate 
Welcomes you to a 
Meet & Greet the 

2015 Election Candidates 
Luncheon 

Wednesday, April 1, 2015 

 
Luncheon -  11:30am ~ 1:30pm 

 
 

CHRISTMAS SOCK DRIVE  

 

Warmth for the Sole!  

Please consider donating socks for the  

homeless to be given away at the annual  

Community Christmas Day Breakfast held  

on Christmas Day.  

 

We are in need of socks for men and women  

in all sizes. 


